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,,From May 13 to May 17, 2024, we had opportunity to participate in the International Staff Week 

organized by Koç University, in Istanbul, as part of the Erasmus+ administrative mobility program. 

During the mobility program, we met more than 30 representatives of different countries from all 

around the world and shared the experience of internalization processes, best practices and 

innovative programs of our universities. 

We visited Sabanci University in Istanbul and participated in the interesting workshops and seminars, 

which aimed to share different perspectives and discuss the main challenges of education. 

Within the staff mobility week, Koç University held Study Abroad Fair, where we had an 

opportunity to present Caucasus University and its innovative programs and practices. 

Besides participating in educational sessions and discussions, we could participate in campus tours 

organized by the host universities and Istanbul city tour to get to know the important aspects of 

Turkish culture and history. 

International Staff Week was the great opportunity for sharing knowledeg and experience and 

building future partnerships.’’ 


